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‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 11th March 2022 

 

 

This week’s  

   winning  

  House is…  

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 

Lent Prayer Challenge 

We are now celebrating Lent in school, and we have set each class the challenge of  

creating a ‘collect’ prayer for Lent. Each week we will be sharing two of the prayers, here 

are the child created prayers from Tehidy and Kynance classes: 

 

Tehidy: Kind God, who looks after us. Help us to look after other people so that we can be 

kind like you. Amen.  

 

Kynance: Dear God. Thank you for making the plants and animals in our world. Please help 

us to be kind and care for one another so that we can live together in peace. Amen.  

 

 

Cross Country Stars! 

The cross country races at Cape Cornwall last Monday were exceptionally exciting. The St 

Uny runners were astounding, despite the cold air and lengthy course. The team picked 

up their largest haul of medals this year, with some close finishes and gutsy performances. 

Special mention must go to the five Y6 boys who all finished in the top ten – amazing! This 

was the last Penwith competition of this school year, and we wait with baited breath to 

see if any of our runners will be selected to be part of the Penwith team later this month. 

We are, however proud of all of our runners, no matter where they place in the race – 

cross country running requires determination and resilience. Massive thanks to Mrs  

Anderson Smith for coming (and freezing) with us. 

 

Mousehole Musicians! 

On Wednesday, Mousehole class had a wonderful time visiting 

Truro College. They were let loose in an actual recording studio 

and enjoyed a day of creativity, instrument playing and  

recording. Thank you to all at Truro College for making this  

possible, the children had a great time!  

 

 

 

 

Comic Relief Plans 

It’s Comic Relief next Friday and the School Council have been working hard on their plans for this 

year. We will be holding a PJs in school day with a cake sale at 3pm in the hall. Donations for the cake 

sale would be very much appreciated! Please note we need the ingredients of all home made cakes 

and biscuits so we can display them during the cake sale. We will also be hosting a joke competition 

in each class! If you would like to donate to our Comic Relief page, please click on the link: https://

app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6724  
 

Parking Reminder 

Please ensure you are parking responsibly during drop off and collection times at school and are not 

blocking the driveways of local residents. If you have any concerns about parking, please do not hesitate 

to contact us.  

 

 

Blue and Yellow for Ukraine 

Thank you so much to everyone who has already  

donated.  If you would still like to make a donation  

the link is: Www.justgiving.com/aspire-ukraine 

 

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our website or  

Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins  

Head of School.  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.parentpay.com%2FParentPayShop%2FFoc%2FDefault.aspx%3Fshopid%3D6724&data=04%7C01%7CEmma.Olney%40stuny.org.uk%7C5733c44eaee84164399708d9fc371bad%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C6
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.parentpay.com%2FParentPayShop%2FFoc%2FDefault.aspx%3Fshopid%3D6724&data=04%7C01%7CEmma.Olney%40stuny.org.uk%7C5733c44eaee84164399708d9fc371bad%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C6
http://Www.justgiving.com/aspire-ukraine
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from each 

class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values (friendship,  

forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power ‘Managing Distractions’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Tehidy 98% 

Kynance 96.7% 

Poldark 92% 

Zennor 97.8% 

Godrevy 97.4% 

Mousehole 91.9% 

Morvah 97.2% 

Gwithian 90.7% 

Whole School 95.2% 

Attendance—our target for  

overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr Hoskins, Head 

of School. 

Wrap Around Care 

bookings 
 

 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for next half term: 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/MsPzzssz2k 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/dXxb5nNwm6 

*Please note that a non-attendance fee will 

be charged if you no longer need the  

booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

17th, 24th and 31st March 

Zennor Class Forest School 

Friday 18th March 

Comic Relief—wear Pyjamas and cake sale 

Wednesday 23rd March  

Y4 Residential Parent Meeting at 5pm 

Wednesday 30th March—Friday 1st April 

Y4 Residential to Carnyorth 

Friday 8th April  

School closes at 2pm for Easter Holidays 

Monday 11th—Friday 22nd April 

Easter Holidays 

Monday 2nd May 

Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 18th—Friday 20th May 

Y5 Residential to Bath and Bristol 

Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd June 

Half Term 

Monday 6th June 

Inset Day 

Monday 6th—Wednesday 8th June 

Y6 Residential to London 

Friday 22nd July 

School closes at 2pm for the summer 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Fine Art Club will 

be on Wednesday 

next week instead 

of Tuesday 

Wednesday 

16th March 

Y4 Residential 

Parents’ Meeting 

Wed 23rd 

March 5pm 

Balance paid for  

London  

Residential (Y6) 

Friday 29 April 

Balance paid for 

Bath Residential 

(Y5) 

Friday 29 April 

Balance paid for 

Carnyorth  

Residential (Y4) 

Wednesday 4 

May 

The FOSUA are  
delighted to  
announce the  
winner of our logo 
competition is Millie 
in KS2. We felt Millie’s 
design was colourful, 
fun and really  
interpreted what the 
FOSUA is all about. Thank you Millie for inspiring 
our final design with your beautiful picture, we 
hope you enjoy your prize of art supplies. A  
massive thank you to Tracey Walker and Steve 
from Edit My Snaps who helped with all the  
digital aspects of creating our logo. We were 
really impressed with all entries, thank you to 
everyone that took part! 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/MsPzzssz2k
https://forms.office.com/r/MsPzzssz2k
https://forms.office.com/r/dXxb5nNwm6

